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An update from Kerry Ann

1 We are beginning to make really good progress with the MAPS review as part of our

I Project Connect. There is now a newly formed Steering group made up of various
members of staff who will meet fortnightly to ensure that we are getting it right from the
very start and keeping everyone involved with any changes or updates before they are
applied to the software.

Although the Steering group has been formed with the Project in mind, all things IT will be
discussed regularly to ensure the best possible solutions are implemented and maintained
and that the right digital tools are available for you to continue the amazing work we do
with children, young people and their families.

Quick Wins

At the end of 2022, workshops took place between with the software developer to explore the HR and
Learning & Developments of the current MAPS. Following these workshops there have been a few
improvements made which we are calling “Quick Wins”. You will seem some of these new changes
from the 6th February 2023.

These “Quick Wins”, which will be detailed in future communications, will change the look and feel
of MAPS in line with our branding and will also include some other quirky features which have been
designed to help staff find and process information easier.

Some of these “Quick Wins” include:

« Branding Changes - including new logo and icon updates

« Supported Person List/Search View - including easier search functions for children, young people
and families information showing more relevant information

* Supported Person Record amendments - including key information visible on main section

« HR Information - including key information visible for management of staff

* New System Admin Tasks - which include the facility for data cleansing for more accurate
reporting information

Look out for an email dropping in to your inbox with more in-depth details which will be sent out
very soon!




